
Arundel Town Council 
 
Link Councillor Report- November 2020  
  
Councillor John Bradley – Community Land Trust (CLT)  
  
The CLT held its monthly directors’ meeting on 15th October. Although I was not 
able to join the meeting due to Full Council at the same time, I now a have a ‘link 
director’, Marc Rankin.  
  
I have continued to work with members of the CLT board, the Mayor and the 
Town Clerk to understand more regarding Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) 
payments. The CLT wishes to work closely with ATC to ensure that any projects of 
benefit to Arundel are on the CIL list with Arun District Council. This will ensure 
that CIL funds arising from the Ford Road Project can be spend on these projects.  
 
The Mayor raised the question of CIL at the ADC liaison meeting on 20th October. 
There is currently no approved list and items for inclusion are invited at the 
moment. The Mayor and I will be working to ensure that and ideas are fed in 
through the most appropriate channel for consistency. This may be via the Cycling 
and Walking Group but is to be confirmed. 
 
I have discussed developments with Marc Rankin and also updated James Stewart 
who had originally raised the question. It is due to be discussed again at the 
November CLT board meeting  
 


